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LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)

12th Jduly, 1954,

Dear Sirs,

I am In receipt of your memorandum of
the 9th instent respecting the Trawler "RIRCH"
(Vospers' !'0.,2408) and in view of your intimetlon
that nothing further hes been done to sdvance the
survey for classiflcatlon since your report No.20616,
dated March 1951, I shall be glad if you will return
to thils office the report on the new donkey boller
(Hottinghem 110.579) sent to you on the 23rd September,
1949, also Amsterdsm '0,17101 on new machlnery sent
to you on the 6th January 1950.

Yours falthfully,
Clerk to the
Clascification Comitteoes

The Surveyors,

SQUTHAYPTON,
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